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Ye Eds have reports that next 
FAPA mailing will have a zine 
containing bombastic answers 
to false charges against well 
known fan who has ignored fan 
press ,1 es till now. Believe 
us he culls no punches. STRAN 
-GER CLUB has 1st BIG meeting 
since winter: Chan Davis,Norm 
Stanley, Suddsy & Yhos at Bob 
Swisher* s for 2 days (AW) Len 
Marlow to go to school in Ind 
-pls. NYC & school altogether 
too much financially for (LM) 
Fred Baker visits Baltimore & 
'Will Sykora on way to Miami. 
Saw oldfan Earle Barr Hanson 
now musical dir big Miami st­
ation. Hopes to see Raym on 
way home (FB) * Sehnert moves. 
Still in Memphis tho..LeZ #58 
out this week. .Rosebud #3 out 
soon. .Detro it Newscard #3 out 
Will Sykora attempting reviv­
al FANTASY NEWS....Hensley in 
Navy.Kofcshak goes overseas.MW
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